THREE RIVERS READS

Friday, December 1st, 2023



Reminder No School on Monday

There will be NO SCHOOL this upcoming Monday, December 4th for a teacher workshop day. We will welcome all students back on Tuesday, December 5th.

Children's House

Paige Lundeen is busy preparing the Willow room for our new Children's House. The space is already looking like a wonderful learning space for our future preschool students! If you know of anyone who may be interested in an authentic Montessori preschool program please send them our way





Lost and Found

Our lost and found items are located in the front vestibule, please check here for any missing items. We cycle out and donate any leftover items every 3 weeks.



